
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       February 20, 2008 

 

 

 

 

Mayor Gary Becker 

and the Common Council 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

    I would like to meet with the Finance and Personnel Committee to discuss the 

elimination of an Equipment Washer-Greaser Position HU-05 and the creation of a Truck 

Mechanic Position HU-23. 

 

 This change will actually result in a small cost savings to the City due to a reduction in 

overtime expenses. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Richard M. Jones 

       Commissioner of Public Works 
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